
October 3rd, 2016 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Thank you for all of your support last week with our annual Terry Fox run. The 

students showed a strong Canadian spirit as they ran their hardest in their red 

and white clothes. It was also fantastic to see so many of you again at our 

pancake breakfast.  

 

Last week in class we began learning about the graphemes. The students have 

now learned about graphemes ‘a’ and ‘c’. These graphemes are the subject of 

the homework this week. For videos on how to print and practice these 

graphemes go to: 

 

http://glamorgankindergarten.weebly.com/parent-resources 

 

Remember, while your child is printing their letters, they should be saying the 

associated sounds. For grapheme ‘a’, the sounds are the first sounds in the 

words: at, ate, all. For grapheme ‘c’, the sounds are the first sounds in the words: 

can, city. You can also refer to the grapheme cards for additional details on 

printing the letters and practicing their sounds.  

 

Reminders: 

- Oct. 6: Assembly at 2:15pm, hosted by Grade 3 students. Formal uniform 

required. 

- Oct. 7: PD day, no school for students. 

- Oct. 10: Thanksgiving, no school for students. 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page, 

printing the 

grapheme ‘a’  

 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete 

another half a 

page, printing 

the 

grapheme ‘a’  

 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page, 

printing the 

grapheme ‘c’  

 

- Return 

homework in 

homework 

folder. 

 

- No school 

for students 

 

Have a great short week of school, 

 

Mr. Rip and Ms. Enerson 


